The followng report has been submitted by co-chair Raphael Sassower on behalf of the Faculty Assembly Grievance Committee on Thursday, April 4th, 2024 - 

The Faculty Assembly Grievance Committee would like to report the following items:
1. We reported and made recommendations for the two grievances we considered to FA President Yoo a month ago and she forwarded them immediately to the Provost. No official response has been forthcoming so far.
2. We received today a copy of the draft of campus-wide policy being negotiated by the Provost's Grievance Policy Development Committee (chaired by Jeff Montez de Oca) with legal; we plan to send our feedback asap.
3. We are concerned that at this stage, there is no campus-wide policy on grievance. As promised, co-chair Raphi Sassower, will be resigning at the end of this semester in protest of the ongoing delays by the Provost of formulating a campus-wide grievance policy.
4. We recommend that FA President Yoo invite Faculty Relations Manager Mary Coussons-Read, HR Director Angela Bender, and OIE Director Laura Emmot to report to FA on their work in the past AY (e.g., how many cases they investigated, what kind of cases came to them—in general terms, of course, to ensure confidentiality, and what trends do they see that we, as faculty, should be aware of).

